EASTERN KANSAS TOUR RIDERS CHAPTER B

NOVEMBER 2021 MINUTES

Officers:

Director: Ron Peterson
Secretary: Patti Kelsey

Treasurer: John English

Dinner Ride Coordinator: Bev Speckman
Historian: Open

Ride Captain: Bill Poe
Webmaster: John English
Facebook Administrator: Bill Poe
Photographer: Bill Poe

50/50: Craig Kelsey

OCTOBER COLOR RIDE: Stacy’s October Color Ride was a good ride. The weather was
great. The company was wonderful. Thanks so much to Stacy for her hard work putting it
together.

VETERANS DAY PARADE: GWRRA is meeting tomorrow 11/11/21 at 0830 to ride as a group
up to Fort Leavenworth to ride in their Veterans Day Parade. If you can’t ride up with them, drive
up on your own and join them. Thanks also to all of our Veterans for your sacrifice for all you
did for us and for our country.

MEET AND EAT: Our Meet and Eats begin again in January. Our planning meeting for next year
is January 12. Come with all of your ideas for rides.

CHRISTMAS PARTY: Bill and Cheryl will be hosting a Christmas party mat their house. Bill is
working on the Christmas lights now. The date will be at the beginning of December (not set
yet). The cost will be $10 per person with the club picking up the rest of the cost. You will need
to RSVP so they know how much food to get. There will be more details to follow. You will need
to look for them on Facebook.

50/50: John English won $16

NEXT YEARS OFFICER CHANGE: Ron is staying on as Director. This was Patti’s last meeting
as secretary after so many years - so that position is open.

Respectfully submitted (for the last time) Madame Secretary, Patti Kelsey



